The Falcon School

Entrance Exam Procedure

The Falcon School Entrance Examinations usually take place during March/April of
each year. Exam dates are announced via our website and the local press early in
January.

Applications will be accepted from January.

Application Forms may be downloaded from our website (see Downloads Section),
and must be accompanied by the following documents:

Copy of birth certificate
Copy of latest school report
Photograph

Entrance exam fee

The above documents should be submitted to the school office between 8am - 12
noon Monday-Friday. This can be done during school office hours (Monday-Friday 8
am — 12 noon.)

On Examination Day your child must be present at The Falcon School by 1:45pm

Note on Examination Papers

Children coming from Greek-speaking schools sit a Maths paper followed by a Greek
paper. There is also a short diagnostic English exercise.

Children coming from English-speaking schools sit a Maths paper followed by an
English paper.

Secondary Year 1 papers are based on the curriculum taught in Year 6 of the Greek
and English Primary schools.



Marking procedure

All entrance examination papers are marked at the school by teachers of the
relevant departments. Equal weight is given to the subjects, and an overall average
is taken. (The diagnostic English is not included in the average.)

Results
Results are released, via our website, soon after the exam.

To guarantee a place at the school, successful candidates must indicate that they
will accept their place by a date specified by the Ministry of Education and pay a
non-refundable reservation fee on the day of registration. Please note that
competition for places is fierce.

Candidates who are on the waiting list, will be informed after the date of registration
has closed, if places are available.

Information about the School for Prospective Parents and Students

Prospective Parents and Students are always welcome to visit the School for a tour
and an informal introduction to the Falcon School environment.



